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ETHANOL INDUSTRY REACTIONS 
RFA President Discusses Criticisms, Texas RFS Waiver Request, Farm Bill Proposal

 
Attached is an audio report featuring comments from Renewable Fuels Association President Bob Dinneen on a number of topics coinciding with the annual RFA board of directors meeting in St. Louis this week.  He talks about the angst felt by ethanol producers seeing their product maligned in the media and why the Texas governor’s request for a waiver of the Renewable Fuels Standard is misguided.  Dinneen also says the industry can support a decrease in the blender
s tax credit being discussed by farm bill negotiators and he points out that transportation costs are driving the food aid crisis.

Audio: 
 (6:45) ethanol-report-11.mp3

The program is voiced by reporter Cindy Zimmerman.  It is in the format of a complete program called The Ethanol Report. Please feel free to use as you wish, edited or in its complete form. If you have any problems downloading the audio file, please contact ZimmComm New Media at 573-896-5842.

Media representatives are invited to participate in a telephone press conference about food prices TODAY April 30 at 1 pm Eastern time.  The conference will be held at the National Press Club in Washington, DC and feature Bob Dinneen, former Secretary of Agriculture John Block, National Farmers Union president Tom Buis, and National Corn Growers Association CEO Rick Tolman.  If you wish to participate in the press conference and ask questions remotely, please call 877-829-1022.
